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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Verdenv@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 1:02 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: acoffee@citadelenvironmental.com; magdy@globalpremierdevelopment.com; 

andrew@globalpremierdevelopment.com; randy@globalpremierdevelopment.com; 
wayne@globalpremierdevelopment.com; HFernebok@themichaelsorg.com; 
DLukens@themichaelsorg.com

Subject: RO0002896, Red Star Yeast, 1296 5th Street, Oakland Status

Jerry: 
  
We intend to start environmental field work at the above referenced site within the next 30 days. Pursuant to the RAP that 
was initially submitted, and the comments in your response, prior to the initiation of any field work, we will submit a 
modified RAP and Safety Plan to you to address the items you listed for your review.  
  
I will continue to provide you with updates regarding this matter.  
  
  
Mike Konyu 
Environmental Compliance 
Global Premier Development 
213-705-8344 


